If you haven't filled out a free/reduced application this school year,
Beal City Schools needs your help:

Even though all meals are available at no cost during this school year, we still need
families to complete the free and reduced meal application. This information is
directly tied to other educational funding for Beal City Schools to support our
students. Applications are available at lunchapp.com. Families can also call
989-644-3901 ext 2319 or email mfaber@bealcityschools.net to have a copy of the
application sent to them electronically or through the U.S. Postal Service. There is
no need to come to school to complete or turn in the application. Stay safe—we can
accept a mailed, faxed or e-mailed application just as easily! Even though meals
are free to all students, returning these applications are important too. So, don’t
delay—fill out that application today!



